GRAND INNA

KUTA

Kuta, 06 October 2023

Dear Valued Partner,

Thank you for your unwavering support.

We're thrilled to share with you an exciting update:

Hotel unit Grand Inna Kuta will be rebranded as Truntum Kuta, a brand within the Hotel
Indonesia Group (HIG), starting on October 11, 2023. This transformation is a significant part
of our rebranding strategy and a testament to our ongoing commitment to elevate our product

standards and offer more appealing features.

A considerable amount of strategic planning has been put in place to ensure a seamless
transition to the new brand. As we proceed with this rebranding, we kindly request your

cooperation and apologize for any inconveniences that may arise during this period.

Truntum Kuta aspires to be the premier resort in Bali, known for its aesthetic charm. We greatly
value your continued support during this transitional phase and throughout our rebranding

journey.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us at 0361 751 361

or via email at hello.kuta@truntumhotels.com
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